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RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

 

Here’s what happened this week in our community 
 

It is such a pleasure to be celebrating the winter spirit week with the students and staff.  

Here are some pictures of our activities that we have done this week: 

 

 

Tuesday  

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
 
 

December 21 – January 5: Winter Holiday.  
January 6: BIS Resumes from Winter Holiday.  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wednesday  

 Sunday Monday 

 

We would like to wish a prosperous, healthy and lovely winter holiday to all our students and their families 

and looking forward to seeing you all on January 6th, 2019 

. 

 

 

Winter Bazaar  Thursday   

 

    

Lockdown Drill  
 

BIS conducts one “Lockdown Drill” per semester and 
school successfully carried out a Lockdown Drill on 
Tuesday, December 18th. The purpose of this drill to 
keep the students safe from any danger outside or inside 
the building. Well done everyone! Safety is always our 
priority at BIS.  
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